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22nd August, 2018 
 
 

Invitation 
Personal Project Presentation Evening 

 
 
 
Dear Grade 9 and 10 parents, 
 
On Tuesday 18th September at 7:00pm we would like to invite you to view our Grade 10 students’ 
Personal Projects and to listen to a brief talk about next year’s Personal Projects for the next group 
of Grade 10s. 
 
We will have the Projects on display in the Auditorium and the Foyer area and various students 
will talk about their learning experiences. 
  
Mr Adams and I will speak briefly with parents regarding expectations for next year and then 
people can chat with staff and students over a cuppa and a bite to eat. 
 
We strongly urge all parents to use this opportunity to become familiar with the Personal Project 
and to understand what the IB’s (and thus the School’s) expectations are for this aspect of the 
curriculum.  This will be important so that you can encourage your sons/daughters in fulfilling 
these requirements and making the most of the experience. 
 
Thank you and kindest regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
(Mrs) Esther Smith       (Mr) Damon Adams  
MYP Librarian/Personal Project Coordinator  MYP Coordinator 


